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No immediate fiscal impact on State agencies.  As various Higher Education institutions 
develop curriculums, there may be a reduction in the standardization of training and the 
number of failures and reexaminations by the Drivers License offices may increase.  The 
nature and scope of these alternatives, however, cannot be estimated at this time.  The 
Board of Education advises that any impact on schools can be absorbed in existing 
budgets.

Driving students would presumably have more options as to how they would learn the 
skills and regulations necessary to pass the licensing test.  Because of potential variations 
in curriculum, more applicants could fail initial testing causing them additional cost and 
time losses. A driver's examination costs $20 for three attempts (driving skills and written 
test).
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